
 

*Release of EASA B1 and B2 Examination Results* 

 

We are delighted to announce the results of our September/November 2024 EASA B1 and B2 

examinations. Our candidates' overall performance is a shining example of their dedication, hard 

work, and exceptional capabilities. 

 

This season, our class achieved an impressive pass rate of 88.94%, marking it as the best of the 

year! The modules with the highest pass rates were M4 B1B2, M9, M10, M12, M13, M14, and 

M15, all registering a perfect 100% pass rate. Module 6 had the highest number of candidates, at 

19, with a remarkable pass rate of 95%. On the other hand, Module 14, with only three 

candidates, also achieved a flawless pass rate of 100%. 

 

Virtual Session on Release of Examinations Results and Guidance on Log Book filling process. 

 

While Module 3 registered the lowest performance, particularly among B1 candidates, we remain 

confident that continual improvement will turn this around in the future.  

 

 

 



In addition to the release of examination results, we took the opportunity to guide our 

participants on the aircraft maintenance engineers' logbook filling process. This is a crucial part 

of their training which ensures that they are well-prepared for their license application process. 

We advised our candidates to now focus their attention on logbook filling and license 

applications after having completed examinations. 

We are incredibly proud to recognize three outstanding students who have demonstrated 

exceptional performance across all modules in their examinations namely: 1) Morris Mwenda 

Muriithi; 2) Alexander Munyao Muia; and 3) Justus Muendo Muange.  

      

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

    

Alexander                                                         Morris 

 

Congratulations to these remarkable individuals! Your achievements are a testament to your 

dedication and hard work. We encourage you to continue striving for excellence and to be our 

ambassadors in the aviation industry. Your success not only inspires your peers but also sets the 

bar higher for our future candidates. 

As we come to the closure of yet another successful year, we celebrate the individual and 

collective achievements of our students even as we look forward to greater accomplishments in 

the future. Let us continue to uphold the high standards of aviation training and education and 

work together to achieve our shared goals. 

To all our candidates, thank you for choosing us as your preferred partner in aviation training. 

We appreciate your commitment and hard work. Your success is our pride, and we couldn't have 

asked for a better Christmas gift than these outstanding results. 

From all of us at Aerotechnics, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Justus 


